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Inspection fee has remained unchanged since 2005. A rate increase to at least $26 is justified for the
service providers to retain certified inspectors. Labor costs have doubled in the last 10 years. Also,
material and overhead have increased significantly. Inspection stations need a price increase to
offset significantly higher labor, materials and overhead costs.


